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$3,500 Atchison burglary investigated
(KAIR)--A loss of $3,500 is reported to Atchison Police following the burglary of a
storage building earlier this week.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the break-in
occurred sometime between 5:00 Monday evening and 10:00 Wednesday
morning, in the 1600 block of Main Street, with forced entry used to gain access
through a door.

According to Wilson, thieves made off with a 2007 SunL. Moto 250 dirt bike,
described as blue and white, and valued at $1,500; two Mercury-brand 25
horsepower boat motors, valued together as $1,600; and a wooden entertainment
center, valued at $400.

No suspect information is immediately known.

Anyone with information related to the storage building should contact Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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